NOVEMBER 10 TO 12 20235

Camping Guidelines for Nov 10, 9:00 AM - Nov 12, 10:00 PM

Dear Elsinore GP Attendees,

We are excited to inform you that camping overnight will be permitted during the upcoming event from
November 10th to November 12th. This will provide you with the opportunity to fully immerse yourself in
the experience and make the most of your time with us.

To ensure a safe and enjoyable weekend for everyone, we have implemented certain guidelines and
restrictions. Please take note of the following:

1. Limited Camping Availability: Due to space constraints, camping spots will be limited. We encourage
you to secure your spot in advance to avoid disappointment.

2. Curfews: In order to maintain a peaceful environment, curfews will be strictly enforced during the event.
We Kindly request all attendees to adhere to these curfew timings. We encourage visiting with friends and
family and have added group fire pit areas, movie night, wheelie contests and live music. Understand, This
is a Race, and we cater to riders! This is not a party in the desert. If you break the rules or become a
nuisance to others you will be escorted off the property and banned from entering the Elsinore GP for life!

3. Family Zone: We have desighated one area as a family zone, where specific conditions regarding pit
bikes, noise levels, and alcohol consumption will apply. These conditions are put in place to ensure a
family-friendly atmosphere for all participants. Family Zone Curfew will be 9:30 pm sharp. No loud Music,
No Alcohol, No Fires, No Gas Powered Pit Bikes.

4. Mature Audience Area: For those seeking a more mature atmosphere, we have allocated another area
with guidelines and a curfew still in place. This area is desighed specifically for riders who wish to focus
on racing while also enjoying adult drinks and moto stories a little later into the night. No Gas Powered
Pit Bikes, No Load Music or Parties After 11:30 PM, No Fires, No Fireworks.

We believe that these measures will contribute towards creating an inclusive and enjoyable experience
for everyone involved.

If you have any further questions or concerns regarding camping arrangements or any other aspect of the
event, please do not hesitate to reach out to our dedicated team.

Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to welcoming you at our upcoming event!



